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Remember, Celebrate, Imitate
By Pastor Brenda

My friend Laurel Allison-Qualls lived a radiant life, and she died a radiant death. Laurel
introduced me to iced coffee. Her Hershey’s brownie recipe is exquisite. She sent me awesome
books and dish towels at Christmas. Under the love and leadership of the God we met in Jesus,
we sang, hiked, studied, prayed, even served in Nicaragua together. Laurel was a sister-friend
to me, and I am so grateful to know she died smiling. Simply put, Laurel shined.

The same weekend as her memorial, I preached about Jesus’ life and work in Matthew 9:
“Jesus went through all the towns and villages, teaching in their synagogues, proclaiming the
good news of the kingdom and healing every disease and sickness. When he saw the crowds,
Jesus had compassion on them because they were like sheep without a shepherd.”

The thing is, like many, many saints before her, Laurel trusted the God who put his heart on
display in Jesus. She reached out and grabbed Jesus’ hand; she let the sweet shepherd love her
and lead her through green pastures to work beside him, shepherding in her turn. I got to walk with them a while, and 1
am grateful.

Living Saints of Faith (yes, that’s YOU!): Trusting the living heart of God on display in Jesus’ life and death, we,
too, reach out and grab his hand through our own “living, daring confidence in the grace of God” (Luther). Walking with
Christ, we grow to enjoy the same belonging, significance, depth of character, truly good lives and hope-filled deaths
that Laurel, Ethel, Mary, Bob, Betty, Mable and so many other saints have known.

On November 5, we remember and celebrate with thanks all who’ve lived before us, especially those who’ve shown
us the light of Christ, whom we take as examples. The Apostle Paul said to his friends in Philippi: “Join together in
following my example, brothers and sisters, and just as you have us as a model, keep your eyes on those who live as we
do.” Laurel—wise, inspired, or both—took these words from Paul as her mantra: “I can do all things through him who
gives me strength,” and God accomplished them in her. God, keep our eyes on such people!

The invitations of All Saints’ are these: 1) Remember your saints, those who have loved and inspired you. 2)
Celebrate God'’s light to and through them. 3) Imitate them, adopting life habits like worship, study, giving, prayer, and
service that kept our special saints in grace through faith.

Dear Living Saints of Faith: May God bless and keep you and those you love in light and life, now and forever. Yes!
Amen!

& CHRISTMAS DECORATING NOV. 29!!! Kids, families and everybody, come and get
; »éva)@ the Church all spruced up for Advent! HS Youth will be in charge of the Christmas tree 4

”:\)' ;% and their Youth room. There will be food to share, and the festivities will be followed i
'y !\'\W by a game or two of GROG!
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November Youth Page

-Wednesday Nov 15t— Youth Group with
special guests from Italy!

-Wednesday Nov 8t — Youth Group

-Sunday Nov 12th — Campership Chili
Cook-off @5pm (shifts for Youth)

-Wednesday Nov 15t — Youth Group

-Sunday Nov 19th — Youth Sunday
@8:45am

-Wednesday 25t — NO Youth Group

New Start Time

This year dinner will be between 6:30-7:00pm for all age groups on Wednesday nights. Youth Group
specific activities will start at 7:00pm. Come early if you’re hungry or just show up in time for group
activities! We are always looking for folks to help out with dinner!

Taste of Italy

November 1™ come meet my friends from the beautiful island of Sardinia, off
the coast of Italy. Learn something about their home, how they got to Montana,
and what its like being scientists at Rocky Mountain Labs! Hopefully they will
prepare some delicious treats for us to enjoy during dinner time as well!

SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:

Chili Cook-off, Nov. 12, 5:00pm. This is an important event that helps to fund the Flathead Lutheran
Bible Camp camperships that help our kids discover fellowship in Christ out in the beautiful Flathead val-
ley every summer. There will be a silent auction and a judged taste test before dinner!

There will be three shifts that we would like the Confirmation kids and
HS youth to help cover. Set-up 11am-12:30pm / Beverage Service, Table
Busing and Auction 4:30-7pm / Clean-up 7-9pm.
There will be sign up sheets on the bulletin board at church. Please
consider helping with this great event!

Youth Updates!

Josie VanDenburg still plans to major in modern dance, but minor in both international studies and anthro-
pology. Abbey Dunn was recently hired by a local rancher to restart his herd of cattle by bringing in new ge-
netics and such. Amy Lawry’s business group just invented a product, and her teacher said she would fully fund
and invest in it if they win the business competition coming up. Brooke Lawry recently changed her major to
kinesiology in hopes of becoming a physical therapist. Colter Mason changing his major from computer
engineering to electrical engineering so that means a lot of math!

Samantha Fife - Faith Lutheran Youth Director
406.370.8025 fifedriveligmail.com

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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Operation Christmas Child Packing Party
November Sth, after Worship

November is the month Operation Christmas Child (OCC) shoe boxes begin their actual traveling journey.
Boxes leave houses and packing parties, like the one at our church, and travel to the children who will receive
them. Faith’s Packing Party will be Sunday, Nov. 5th after church. There’s something for everyone to do at the
party - pack a box(es), assist others especially the young ones, enjoy a soup lunch and have a good time
visiting while doing it all.

Items to fill the boxes are provided through donations and a Thrivent Action Team grant. Fortunately,
because of donations and buying many things in bulk we are able to reduce the cost of filling each box but it
still averages $13-$15 not counting the $9 shipping cost. If you are able to help with shipping, it would be
greatly appreciated. Also, if you wish to bring a special toy or other item to put in a box, please do!

Boxes travel from our church to the Collection Center (Cornerstone Church) the week of Nov. 13 - 20.
Here they are packed in shipping boxes. From there they will travel to a processing center and finally off to a
child somewhere in the world. If you would like to know to what country your box(es) is delivered, you can go
online and donate the shipping costs and then print a trackable shipping label to put on the box(es).

The address is samaritanspurse.org/occ

If you have any questions or would like help with the Packing Party or volunteer at the Collection Center

contact Linda Beyer at 207-3471.

BITTERROOT EMPTY BOWLS

Nov. 11, Veteran’s Day
11:00am—2:00pm
St. Francis Pastoral Life Center
411 S. 5th St. Hamilton
For a $20 donation, you will receive a meal of delicious soup and bread donated by local res- B m::%ﬂ P
taurants and bakeries and a hand made bowl lovingly crafted by local potters and members of EMPTY
Clay Works! to take home as a reminder of the many “empty bowls” in the Bitterroot Valley.
Proceeds from this event will help reduce hunger and food insecurity in the Bitterroot. Eﬁy_&g

. . St. Francis Bazaar
Community Thanksgiving Saturday, Nov. 18th 8:30am — 2:00pm

Worship Service Corner of South 5" and Ravalli St.

Grateful Hearts Offer Gifts, costume jewelry, novelty items,

Thanks & Prayers! hand knit and crochet items, and more.

Sunday, November 19, 6-7:30pm || s é i Knights of Colombes will offer coffee
Hamilton Assembly of God Bazaar™%" " and donuts, at 9:00am, soup,

sandwiches and pie at 11:30am.

A GIFT THAT ONLY KIDS CAN GIVE

Save the date!
Faith’s Kids will lead worship on
Sunday, December 17th

Cildren's
: Program

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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Upcoming Retreats:

FLBC Bread of Life & Men’s S-S-S Retreats

Friday, Nov. 3 — Sunday, Nov. 5
Cost: $125, register by Oct. 27

Come in to the Bible Camp’s warm hearth as the weather turns cold! Join fabulous bakers creating 8 differ-
ent breads, and enjoy worship centered on the Bread of Life, great food and awesome friends. Beginning bak-
ers welcome! The S-S-S (Scripture, Scales, and Suds) Retreat is a one-of-a-kind FLBC experience featuring
Bible study, fishing, and home-brewing! Arrive around suppertime Friday. Head home by 11am Sunday morn-
ing. Register at www.flbc.net or via brochures available at Faith.

Pastor Brenda will be on staff Friday & Saturday for this retreat. Come join her!

Crazy About Quilting Retreat
November 9-12
Cost Thursday —Sunday $195, Friday—Sunday $130

Including demonstrations, gifts, and lots of laughter! Whether you are brand-new to quilting & have always
wanted to learn, or if you are an advanced quilter—this retreat is for you! Price includes meals, tables, snacks,
programming and activities. Massages are extra. BYO machines and materials. Tables, cutting boards, irons
and ironing boards are provided.

For additional information about these great upcoming retreats and events, go to www.flbc.net

Come to the “Friend-raiser” Dessert Social to learn more about & support

Intermountain Children’s Home:
Friday, November 3, 7 pm
Corvallis United Methodist Church (Eastside Highway)
There is no cost to attend. Folks from our congregation are hosting a table. Please
contact Brook Kimzey at 261-2545 for more information.
If you have a heart for children, this is a great opportunity for you. Let’s aim for
a strong Lutheran presence at the social!

vvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvv

Montana Campus Ministry Challenge Special Offering
o4 A3y On Nov. 12, the Sunday before the annual Cat-Griz foot-

, ‘“ ball game (Sat., November 18th), team cups will be used

_ for a special offering for Lutheran Campus Ministry at the
" U ofM and MSU.

The Brawl of the Wild Campus Ministry Challenge is part of the Montana Campus Ministry Sunday, where
we consider all the ways our Church currently supports campus ministry in Montana and additional Ways we

my wish to engage with campus ministry programs in the future.
£EM MAUS

CAMPUS MINISTRY

vvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvvv

Can you contribute special music during Advent or Christmas?
Please contact Celeste and she’ll work with you to schedule and locate music (if needed).

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name



Faith Herald November 2017 5

Faith’s Worship Rhythm

11/5  All Saints’ Sunday, Honor deceased loved ones with candles during worship.
11/12 Brawl of the Wild Sunday, Celebration of Grace.
11/19 Youth Sunday, Praise Service.

11/26 Christ the King Sunday, ELW Setting 3.

Remembering Our Saints
9:30am, Sunday, November 5

Celebrate our new saints (those baptized into the life
of Christ) and those who’ve passed on in worship. We’ll toll a bell and process with
flowers for those who’ve died in the past year and light candles in honor of all those
’fﬁt who’ve ever loved us well and gone home to God. Please turn in a Response Card at

f?_t‘ T worship, call or email the office with the name/s of those who’ve passed this year,
T so that we can list them and provide a flower.
MEET YOUR STAFF

We’ve had some changes this fall! If you haven’t yet, stop in during office hours (9-1,
M-Th) to meet Wanda Tucker, our newest Faith Lutheran staff member. Wanda joined us
in late September, staffing the office, creating weekly and monthly print and web publica-
tions, and tracking membership. Happily, Heather Wintergerst continues in the role of
finance secretary/bookkeeper, though she’s moved on to a full-time position at the library.
Faith’s high school youth are thriving with Youth Director Samantha Fife, as volunteer
Pastor Doug Peterson and Steward Claudia Williams provide support. Worship Coordinator Celeste Pogachar
keeps us on track and involved in everything from worship support and music to VBS and special events, and
Custodian Richard Castor cheerfully keeps our building spic and span. Many, many thanks to our good-
spirited and hard-working staff members! None of us are perfect, but each one is irreplaceable!

Mutual Ministry members Ann Damrow (chair, retiring), Sandy Russ (personnel and policy specialist), Sue
Rose, Susan Wetzsteon (new), help support both staff and congregation in our shared work. A heart-felt thank
you to all of you, too! Pastor Brenda

FREE COMMUNITY DINNERS FOR ALL!

at Cornerstone Bible Church

Family Shelter 280 Fairgrounds Road, Hamilton, MT

of the Mon, Tues, & Thurs evenings, serving 5:30- 6:30 pm
Bitterroot, Ine. Everyone welcome!

Help Out! Contact Jennifer Murillo, Steward of Outreach,
to volunteer:
406-529-9138 or jsmurillo@gmail.com.
Faith serves on fourth Tuesdays every month.

Take| Sunday School Note:
‘Notel Due to the Thanksgiving Holiday, Sunday School and Adult Education will not be
held on Sunday, November 26. They will return the following Sunday, December 3.

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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THANKS!!!

Faith’s “Beverages of the Bitterroot” and “Best of the Bitterroot” baskets at the Bible Camp Harvest
Auction were a smashing hit! Many thanks to their contributors: Carolyn, Karen, Robin, Heidi, Po-
gachars, Mountain Colors, Blodgett Cellars, Big Sky Candy, and Big Creek Coffee. We helped at least
two underfunded kiddos go to Bible Camp next year.

Memorial Committee News

Looking for a way to honor a loved one's memory? Consider giving a gift to the Faith Lutheran Church
Memorial Fund. Donors can even earmark gifts toward an area their loved one enjoyed. For example, in the
past, gifts have been given for music, worship, youth education, as well as building and grounds. If you have
questions, please don't hesitate to ask the Memorial Fund Committee Members ~ Carol Mitchell, Dale Brady,
and Kerry Hanson.

Flathead Lutheran Bible Camp Annual Meeting Report-2017

This year’s FLBC Annual Meeting, October 6-7, was held at the same time as the Harvest Festival. Many
families from all over Montana were in attendance. It kicked off with a dinner and live auction Friday night.
Auction items were donated by individuals, businesses and churches across Montana for both the live auction
and the silent auction. Proceeds went toward camper scholarships for FLBC.

The next day’s festivities included breakfast, a 1 mile and 5k run, face painting, silent auction, caramel
apple making, making pine cone bird feeders, guess the weight of the pumpkin competition, and many other
activities for both children and families.

Board members met throughout the day and at 1:00pm, after lunch, they held the annual meeting with all the
church delegates. Some highlights of the meeting include:

The election of new board members who will serve 3-year terms. Our very own Pastor Brenda was elected
to another term representing the five-valley cluster. Yeah Brenda!!!

Construction of two new cabins and a new meeting room cabin are in the planning stages. One of the
cabins will accommodate campers who need ADA facilities. The new meeting room will accommodate 25-30
people. Donations to-date in the amount of $217,459.84.00 have been raised for this project.

In order to stay competitive, FLBC is striving to make the camp a yearlong destination. Numerous retreats
are planned during the off summer season and this year represents the first year they will be putting on
environmental education opportunities at the camp. Some schools have already lined up to take advantage of
the opportunity.

The camp partnered with 23 congregations this summer providing Day Camp (VBS).

The numbers of camp attendance for the summer of 2017 are as follows:
Youth Campers — 848 distinct campers,
Weeklong Family Camp-29 Families-119 campers,
Glacier Wilderness camps-19 groups-322 campers,
Day Camp-23 Day camps-1018 est. attendees,
Summer Retreats/Events-41 Groups-1990 guests,
Est. F/S/W Retreats/Events-67 groups-3354 guests.

They distributed $76,954.76 in Discounts and Camperships.
All and all it was a great informative meeting and a fun time at the Fall Harvest. Also, our very own Brady

McDonald won the pumpkin weight contest with a guess of 37.5 Ibs. The pumpkin weighed 36 1bs.
Brady was able to take his winning pumpkin home, which now sits on his front porch waiting to be carved.

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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Pray for our Military

Please remember our family & friends that have joined the military & are de-
fending our country each and every day. Keep them in your thoughts and
prayers, especially those close to our family here at Faith Lutheran:

Mike Hebert, grandson of Don & Shirley McGourty, US Army, serving in
Colorado Springs, CO

Lt. Col. Timothy Spaulding, nephew of John Trangmoe, Air Force, Wright
Patterson AFB, OH

Master Sgt. Andy Wetzsteon, son of Susan & Lonnie Wetzsteon, serving at
Eileson AFB, Fairbanks, AK

Anna Mitteness, granddaughter of Morrie & Ann Mitteness, Cpl US Marines
Corps. Now at the Marine Station in Yuma, AZ, doing communications
repair.

Capt. Alex Stephens, MD, grandson-in-law of Dale and Clairice Brady,
serving in Iragq.

Capt. Kyle Frazer, son of Larry & Nancy Hansen, serving at Fort Polk, LA.

Master Sergeant Will Rollefson, nephew of Larry Hansen, Special Forces,
Seattle, WA.

Pray for At-Home Members and Friends...

Ruth Dillon, Joann Engbrecht, Bertie Senn, Morry Mitteness, Clara Felton, Virginia Rotering,
Elsie Buckner, LaVonne Beers, Carl Swanson, Pat Berglund, Bob Mathison, Larry Pyle, and Doris Koch.

Stewards & Staff of Faith Lutheran Church

Pastor (ex-officio) Rev. Brenda Satrum 381-1919 | brenda@faithlutheranhamilton.org
President/Convener Helen Volden 361-0222 | HjkI2mt@gmail.com
Discipleship Claudia Williams 370-0615 | williamsclaudia38@gmail.com
Fellowship & Hospitality | Deb Cathey 961-4071 | debnkenwow@gmail.com
Finance Dean Drake 777-7010 | Deandrake87@gmail.com
Communication Paul Walczak 460-2144 | kazclawps@gmail.com

Outreach Jennifer Murillo 961-4390 | jsmurrillo@gmail.com

Property & Grounds Vacant 360-3641

Worship Ross Damrow 961-4321 | rdamrow011@gmail.com
Worship Coordinator Celeste Pogachar 239-3952 | celestepogachar@gmail.com
Youth Director Samantha Fife 370-8025 | fifedrivel@gmail.com

Office Secretary Wanda Tucker 363-2964 | office@faithlutheranhamilton.org
Custodian Richard Castor 363-2964

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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How can you help raise money for matching camperships for our youth to
attend Flathead Lutheran Bible Camp?

1. Buy a ticket and come enjoy a great bow! of chili and the fellowship of your friends from Faith.
Invite your friends! Bring a little extra cash to bid on a fabulous dessert for your table to share.

2. Register for an auction number and enjoy delicious appetizers while you peruse the silent auction
items before dinner. Plan your bidding strategy.

3. After dinner, get your paddle ready to bid on some amazing live auction items. Good luck!

4. Don’t need any more stuff at your house? Instead of bidding, consider making a tax-deductible
donation to Faith Lutheran Church (indicate “for FLBC camperships™ on the subject line).
Approximate cost of each matching campership is $175. Any portion of that amount is certainly
appreciated!

Interested in contributing an auction item?

Here are some ideas in case you need inspiration:

* Themed baskets: chocolate, baby, wine and cheese, pizza and beer, teacher, movie

night, date night (movie tickets & dinner), reading, grandparents’ babysitting items,
scrap-booking, gardening, car care, pet lover

* Baskets/ items for kids to bid on

* Baskets/ items that older folks might appreciate

* Bobcat or Griz items

« Gift certificates: hair salon, massage, nails, dining, local businesses, eye exam, photography
* Assist with will or tax prep, computer expertise

* Anything handmade: wood projects, sewing/quilting, crochet, jewelry, pottery, fly tying, artwork
photos

 Anything yummy: baked items, lefse, eggrolls, food canning

. of-the-month (you fill it in): pie, cookies, bread, eggs, growler....

* Home help: yard clean-up, rototilling, mulching, handyman help, putting up/taking down
Christmas lights. This would be a great service project for a family to donate!

* Home-based business products

* A cord of wood

* Host a dinner: steak night, international cuisine, turkey dinner with all the trimmings

* Round of golf

» Ski tickets

» Game tickets

* Concert or play tickets

I would like to have most of these items collected by Sunday, November 8th. You can leave things in
my office (with a note please!) if you wish.

Call me if you have any questions (239-3952)

Thanks so much for your generosity!
Celeste

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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hile deployed as a Marine in Iraq

in 2005, Nathan Huffman received

a visit from a chaplain that would
change his life.

“He came to me and he asked me how I was doing,”
Huffman said. *[I gave him the] Tm fine’ typical
Marine response. But he knew [ wasn't.”

When the chaplain pushed for a real answer,
Huffman said he hadn'’t received communion in over
a month due to combat readiness. So the chaplain
brought out his communion kit and offered him the
sacrament before Huffman started his nightly patrol.

“After receiving communion, [ felt at peace with
dying,” Huffman said. “It wasn't because I was so
brave: it was because I was confident in Christ.”

Nothing happened during that patrol, but that

year Huffman’s unit lost 46 Marines and two Navy
corpsmen. Now a father of three, he counts himself
blessed to be alive.

After returning from deployment, Huffman was

a police officer in Richmond, Va., for several years
before he and his wife began talking seriously
about seminary and chaplaincy. The son of a retired
ELCA pastor, Huffman was very involved in church
growing up and was an active member of Epiphany
Lutheran Church in Richmond.

“My father’s ministry helped to illustrate the
relevance of faith outside the four walls of the

10

 LEADERSHIP

sanctuary,” Huffman said. "My father and my
(Epiphany’s) pastor both emphasized the importance
of faith in times of challenge. I've carried that
through my life and into ministry today.”

Because others had helped him, Huffman said he
felt called to help military personnel and veterans
who were suffering. "My faith had been a large part
of that,” he said.

In 2012, Huffman began his studies at the Lutheran
Theological Seminary at Gettysburg (Pa.), receiving
generous support from his home congregation,
Epiphany. As part of his journey to ordination,

he applied to and was accepted in the chaplain
candidate program.

Before candidates can enter a full-time specialized
ministry like chaplaincy, they must have three
years of pastoral experience. Huffman is currently
associate pastor of St. Michael Lutheran Church

in Virginia Beach, Va,, where roughly half of the
parishioners are former or current members of
the military.

Huffman hopes his ministry can bring light to those
facing challenges today. "No one needs a light in
bright places, but in dark times everyone longs for
light,” he said. "Christ is that flame that we carry
into those dark places, and in our baptisms we are
called to be the candles that carry those flames.”

Your Mission Support dollars are used by the ELCA churchwide organization to support the ministry of chaploins across this

church and to support the ELCA'S seven seminaries that train them.

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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November Birthdays
11/1 Clara Felton
11/4 Tom Grymes
11/5 Hannah Peterson
11/7 Barbara Davis
11/8 Peggy Trexler
11/9 Yvette Larson, Skeet Mason,
Wesley Southwick
11/10 Sawyer Dowd
11/11 Charley Larson
11/14 Les Beers, Ericka Dowd
11/16 Adysun Wilke, Mia Mendenall
11/18 Amanda Brady, Mary Clarke
11/19 Cynthia Marshall, Colter Mason
11/20  Elaine Bethmann, Grayden Beyer
Chris Bosio
Jared Dowd, Abigail Wetzsteon
11/21 Madi Farrenburg

With Gratitude

Dear Congregation,

Thank you for my camp scholarship. I had lots of
fun at camp. I met lots of new (and nice) people! I
even made a few friends. The councilor was so
nice! We played lots of games and I loved camp-
fire! Thank you so much!

Love,

Kiley (McDonald)

P.S. I went to cooking camp and we made lots of
goodies! Now I always cook at home!

Dear Faith Lutheran friends,

Thank you so much for your caring gift of $253.75.
Your gifts help sustain and build the ministry...
enabling us as a camp to provide for campers in
need! It is a joy to work with you!

God Bless,
Margie (Feidler), Executive Director FLBC

»
&

‘»’UTH%

o \ETBLE CAMP

5,

Dear Friends,

Blessed are the merciful, for they will receive
mercy. (Matthew 5:7)

On behalf of all associated with Lutheran Social
Services of Montana I write to extend thanksgiving
for your generous gift of $125.

The ministry of Lutheran Social Services embod-
ies compassionate accompaniment with people who
live in the midst of significant life questions or tran-
sitions that arise in many forms.

Your gracious giving, linked with the gracious
giving of others, helps to join human hearts in hope,
while our Lutheran Social Services staff continually
aims to live a mission of providing living opportu-
nities within nurturing environments of hope, dig-
nity, and love.

Thank you for honoring and sustaining this im-
portant work that benefits both the individual lives
and the common human good.

In strength and faith,

Tom Scholtterback
VP of Mission Advancement
P.S. Thank you for this very kind gift :) !

Dear Faith Lutheran,

Thank you so much for your continued support of
the Faith Lutheran scholarship fund. It is in large part
due to your generosity that I am able to purchase the
required materials for my Fall semester at MSU. The
impact of your donations and generosity can not be
understated.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart,
Emily Heitmann

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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Dates To Remember

11/3  Intermountain Friend-raiser

11/3-5 FLBC Bread of Life/SSS Retreats

11/5  DST Ends, All Saints’ Sunday

11/5 Operation Christmas Child Packing Party
11/9-12 FLBC Crazy About Quilting Retreat
11/11  Veterans Day and Empty Bowls

11/12  Youth Sunday, Brawl of the Wild, Chili Cook-off

11/16  Faith Herald Deadline

11/22  Faith Herald Folding Party

11/23  Happy Thanksgiving!!! (FLC office closed until Nov. 28th)
11/29 HSYG Christmas Decorating & Grog

G’izfe
Thanks

Don’t forget to look for Faith online

at www.faithlutheranhamilton.org or on Facebook at “Friends of Faith”! We’re everywhere!

Faith is a family of God built on love: worshiping, welcoming, serving & growing in Christ’s name
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